
May 23 Compensation and Benefits 
committee report for Faculty Senate
Dear Senators,

This is to confirm no report or items from the committee this month. We decided in April to wait 
until all approvals or denials from leadership council were done before undertaking any new items. 
Eleanor O’Donnell offered to keep track of all approved items from Summer and update the workload 
policy so when committee meetings start this Fall, everything is updated and ready to go.

Have a great summer,

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Bruns- chair


